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YouTube Content Creator Suite ("we," "us," or "our") is 
commited to protec�ng the privacy of its users. This Privacy 
Policy outlines the types of informa�on collected by the 
YouTube Content Creator Suite extension and how that 
informa�on is used. 

 

Informa�on Collected: 

YouTube Content Creator Suite does not collect any personally 
iden�fiable informa�on from its users. 

 

Usage Data: 

YouTube Content Creator Suite may collect non-personal 
informa�on about the usage of the extension, such as the 
frequency and dura�on of usage, features accessed, and other 
similar sta�s�cs. This informa�on is used to improve the 
func�onality and user experience of the extension. 

 



Data Security: 

We take reasonable measures to ensure the security of the data 
collected by YouTube Content Creator Suite. However, please be 
aware that no method of transmission over the internet or 
electronic storage is completely secure, and we cannot 
guarantee the absolute security of your data. 

 

Third-Party Services: 

YouTube Content Creator Suite may u�lize third-party services 
or APIs. Users are encouraged to review the privacy policies of 
these third par�es. 

 

Changes to this Privacy Policy: 

We may update our Privacy Policy from �me to �me. Users will 
be no�fied of any changes by upda�ng the "Effec�ve Date" at 
the top of this page. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Contact Us: 

If you have any ques�ons or concerns about this Privacy Policy 
or the YouTube Content Creator Suite extension, please contact 
us at [admin@freddydeveloper.com]. 

By using the YouTube Content Creator Suite extension, you 
signify your acceptance of this Privacy Policy. If you do not 
agree to this policy, please do not use the extension. 


